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Background 
 
This Information Sheet contains a report outlining the progress on the Board’s Long Range Facilities Plan 
(“LRFP”), including some considerations for updating.  
 
 
Discussion 
 
As part of the commitment to tracking progress and ensuring the LRFP is meeting the current needs of 
the District, a summative report “Monitoring our Progress” contains the various recommendations in 
the LRFP and the current status. In addition to the progress being made, there are a number of 
recommendations for the Board to consider amending. We note that this item will come back to a 
future Business Committee for further discussion. 
 
Overall, the LRFP has consistently progressed in all focus areas. From capacity to partnerships, from 
policy to school site acquisition there has been demonstrable progress and the LRFP can be viewed as a 
successful guidance document.   
 
Appendix A:  Monitoring our Progress 
 

https://indd.adobe.com/view/27ea846c-2e45-4f62-a091-ca9a0aae7659
https://indd.adobe.com/view/c9172a25-f653-40e3-bb6d-d2a6a8771474
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